

E7 - ỒN TẬP HỌC KỲ 2 (TEST 11)

❖ READING

I. Read the following passage and decide if it is T or F.

Many people still believe that natural resources will never be used up. Actually, the world's energy resources are limited. Nobody knows exactly how much fuel is left. However, we also should use them economically and try to find out alternative sources of power. According to Professor Marvin Burnham of the New England Institute of Technology, we have to start conserving coal, oil and gas before it is too late; and nuclear power is the only alternative.

However, many people do not approve of using nuclear power because it's very dangerous. What would happen if there was a serious nuclear accident? Radioactivity causes cancer and may badly affect the future generations.

The most effective thing is that we should use natural resources as economical as possible.

Statements	T/ F
1. Natural resources will run out.	1.....
2. The world's energy resources are unlimited.	2.....
3. We know exactly how much fuel is left.	3.....
4. We should use fuel economically.	4.....
5. According to Professor Marvin Burnham, nuclear power will be used as a substitute for natural resources.	5.....
6. Many people disagree to use nuclear power as an alternative energy.	6.....
7. Radioactivity from nuclear power causes cancer and may have bad effect on the future generations.	7.....
8. Natural resources should be used as economical as possible.	8.....

II. Read the passage then answer the questions.

Vietnam's New Year is celebrated according to the Lunar calendar. It is especially known as Tet Nguyen Dan, or Tet. It begins between January twenty- first and February

nineteen. The exact date changes from year to year. Vietnamese people usually make preparations for the holiday several weeks beforehand. They tidy their houses, cook special food, clean and make offerings on the family altars. On the New Year's Eve, people sit up to midnight to see New Year in, then they put on new clothes and give one another the greetings of the season. Tet lasts ten days. The first three days are the most important. Vietnamese people believe that how people act during those days will influence the whole year. As a result, they make every effort to avoid arguments and smile as much as possible.

1. What is Vietnam's New Year known as?

→

2. Is Tet celebrated according to the Lunar calendar?

→

3. When does the Lunar New Year begin?

→

4. What do Vietnamese people usually do to prepare for Tet?

→

5. Do people sit up to midnight on the New Year's Eve?

→

6. Does Tet last five days?

→

7. Why are the first three days the most important?

→

III. Read the following passage, then choose a word from the box and write the correct word next to numbers 1-5. There is one example.

roofs

garden

non - polluting

polluting

the moon

are

renewable

the sun

Solar energy is a long lasting source (0) ..of.. energy, and it can be used almost anywhere. To generate solar energy, we only need solar cells and (1)! Solar cells can easily be installed on house (2), so we don't need any new space.

Compared to other (3) sources, they also possess many advantages: wind and water power rely on turbines which (4)noisy, expensive and which take up large space. Solar cells are totally silent and (5) As they have no moving parts, they require little maintenance and have a long lifetime.

❖ **WRITING:**

I. Rewrite the sentences so that they have the same meaning as the original ones.

1. We will use renewable energy in the future.

Renewable energy

2. This is our school.

This school is

3. What is the distance between Vinh and Ha Noi city?

How?

4. I often walked to school when I was a student.

I used

5. Although they are short, they still love playing sports.

In spite of

6. They will use solar energy to protect the environment.

Solar energy

7. Although she eats lots of food, she is still very slim.

In spite of

8. What is the distance between Hanoi and HCM city?

How far?

9. I find English interesting.

I am

10. Our roof will be fixed tomorrow.

They

11. They will show flying cars to the public when they finish it.

Flying cars

12. They will install solar panels on the roof of our house next week.

Solar panels

13. We will be using biogas for cooking and heating at this time next month.

Biogas

14. People won't burn fossil fuels for energy in the future.

Fossil fuels

15. New York has more billionaires than Tokyo. (**FEWER**)

->

16. A group of foreigners visited the slums last week, didn't they? (**VISIT**)

->

17. The countryside doesn't suffer as much pollution as the city. (**LESS**)

->

18. Jakarta doesn't have as many skyscrapers as Shanghai. (**MORE**)

->

19. Let's go to the school cafeteria. (**ABOUT**)

->

20. It's necessary for the government to find a solution to reduce traffic jams. (using have)

->

21. They built the first hydroelectric power plant at Niagara in 1879. (change into passive voice)

->

THE END